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September 11, 2025 

 

                                              MTO Contract No. 2022-4005                                                                                   

 

                                Location: Highway 28 

 

 

Notification to Property Owners – Burleigh Street 

 

Please find this correspondence as notification that a culvert replacement at the intersection of 

Burleigh Street and Highway 28 is scheduled to be completed on September 30, 2025. This work is 

being completed as a part of MTO Contract No. 2022-4005. 

 

This work requires one single day full closure of the intersections joining Highway 28 and detours 

around the work area will be utilized as per OTM Book 7 and the Contract Documents provided by the 

Ministry of Transportation.  

 

Advanced signage outlining the detour route will be placed to assist the travelling public and residents 

around the work area.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns during the construction process, please do not hesitate to contact 

the following:  

 

• Site Supervisor - Tyler Zelney - 613-334-9847  

• Construction Manager - Shane Fuller - 613-334-8278 
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_________________________           
        J&P Leveque Bros. Representative        

          


